
    
Statement From League Spokesman 
 
 “The report that the NFL informed the Seahawks of officiating mistakes on two Giants touchdown receptions is inaccurate. Our 
officiating department never discussed with the Seahwaks the Amani Toomer touchdown reception, which was properly called. 
The Jeremy Shockey touchdown catch at the end of the first half was not overturned because the referee determined that there 
was insufficient visual evidence to reverse the call.” 


